
EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Re: Accident photos at Sterlingshire/ Green Valley Road - Wilson MND Comments
2 messages

Tom Dougherty <tom.dougherty@edcgov.us> Tue, Jan 29, 2013 at 9:18 AM
To: Tara Mccann <mccannengineering@sbcglobal.net>, EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>
Cc: peter.maurer@edcgov.us, bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us,
eileen.crawford@edcgov.us, steve.kooyman@edcgov.us, "John W (IS) Hidahl" <John.Hidahl@ngc.com>, arowett@pacbell.net, Jeff Haberman
<jeff.h@ix.netcom.com>, Ellison Rumsey <aerumsey@sbcglobal.net>

This item is being forwarded to the Board Clerk's office for inclusion into today's agenda packet for Wilson Estates.

On Mon, Jan 28, 2013 at 7:21 PM, Tara Mccann <mccannengineering@sbcglobal.net> wrote:

To Board of Supervisors and County staff, 
 
Please see these photos are entered into record and presented at the The Board of
Supervisor's for the Agenda item for Wilson MND. The photos were taken after the
cars were moved from Green Valley to the enterance of Sterlingshire. These rear
end accidents are too frequent at this location due to traffic making lefts into
Sterlingshire entrance from westbound GreenValley Road which will be greatly
exacerbated by the traffic being  proposed by the addition of projects along Green
Valley without widening and turn lanes added to Green Valley for this length of
roadway along the project frontage and extending across Sterlingshire County
Roadway Easement.   
 
I ask the County to address these safety issues, the existing Level of Service F
intersections, the circulation issues to Malcomn Dixon Road and detail the offsite
improvements needed at occupancy before approving a project.  
Sincerely,
Tara Mccann
----- Forwarded Message ----

From: Tara Mccann <mccannengineering@sbcglobal.net>

To: tom.dougherty@edcgov.us; peter.maurer@edcgov.us

Sent: Thu, January 24, 2013 1:00:12 PM

Subject: Fw: Wilson Mitigated Negative Declaration Commens

Tom, Peter,
Made a correction please disregard last copy and submit to record this revision. Corrected copy
Thank You,
Tara

----- Forwarded Message ----

From: Tara Mccann <mccannengineering@sbcglobal.net>

To: tom.dougherty@edcgov.us; peter.maurer@edcgov.us

Sent: Thu, January 24, 2013 10:59:24 AM

Subject: Wilson Mitigated Negative Declaration Commens

Tom, Peter,
Please see attached comments. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
Tara
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-- 
Tom Dougherty, Associate Planner
El Dorado County Development Services Department
2850 Fairlane Court
Placerville, CA 95667 

Phone: (530) 621-5875; Fax: (530) 642-0508
tom.dougherty@edcgov.us

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential 
information, and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 
whom they are addressed. 
 Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of the information by persons 
other than the intended recipient or entity is prohibited.
 If you receive this e-mail in error please contact the sender by return e-mail 
and delete the material from your system. 
Thank you.
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